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1. All the students and teachers involved in extra-curricular activities were praised and thanked for their many endeavours throughout the year. The board members who attended the Christmas Carol Service were greatly impressed with the marvellous performances of all involved. 
1. Good luck to all the students and teachers participating in the Languages Connect presentation in Dublin. 
1. The board wished the students every success in their pre-exams. 
1. The board approved recent suspension(s).
1. Additional solar panels will be placed on the roof under the government’s schools photovoltaic programme.
1. The next board of management meeting is scheduled for 5th March 2024.
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